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You are a member of one of the largest branches of UNISON
We want you to know what to expect if you need our help. 

Your first port of call is your workplace UNISON steward. They can attend
meetings such as investigation meetings, welfare meetings and help with
workplace matters. They can also support with more serious issues if they
are experienced.  If you don't have one, now is the time to elect one. This is
easy to do, just give us a call and we will guide you through this. 

If there is a hearing where a final warning may be issued or you may be
dismissed, we will usually ask a more senior officer to represent you (unless
your steward is experienced and then they will do this too) Branch Officers
do not attend welfare/investigation meetings, if you have not elected a
steward from amongst the members in your workplace you will be able to
take a trusted colleague, this is because there is no active representation
taking place. Please elect a steward now, before you need one in your
workplace. 
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NJC pay update 2023
Please take time to check your details are up to date,
this is vitally important as we prepare to ballot
members on NJC terms. Follow the. link for the
latest information on 2023 pay claim. Only union
members get a say on the offer.  
https://www.unison.org.uk/our-campaigns/fair-pay-
now-council-school-workers/

https://www.unison.org.uk/our-campaigns/fair-pay-now-council-school-workers/


Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet,
consectetur adipiscing elit, sed
do eiusmod tempor incididunt
ut labore et dolore magna
aliqua. Ut enim ad minim
veniam, quis nostrud
exercitation .

Meet Karen 
Karen is our Branch   
 Secretary. She is the most
senior lay officer in the
branch and oversees all
activity within the branch.  

March may have been a bit wet and wild but we were still out and
about. Did you see us at our learning event in Newark? Attend an
online Menopause workshop?  An AGM? Or at a workplace visit at one
of many workplaces in the county? Invite us into your workplace for a
chance to win back your 2023 subs. 


